
 

 

2nd of June 2021 

 

 

New Zealand Network - Vessel Update: Week 22 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Southern Trader V492 is delayed in her voyage back to New Zealand due to poor weather 

conditions. She is expected to berth Auckland after the Capitaine Magellan on the 07th of June pm. 

She will be loading cargo for Nuku’alofa with an eta Monday 14th of June and cargo delivery to 

Papeete around the 18th of June. 

 

Southern Moana V34 is expected to work in Auckland on the 15th of June. She will be loading cargo 

for Apia and Pago Pago only. There will be no Nuku’alofa call on this voyage. 

 

These schedule adjustments will be reflected in this week’s schedules and revised receiving 

information for this week will be communicated shortly. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Pacific Forum Line 


